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· The purpose of this survey will be to locate and assess the significance of historic properties 
present. The resultant survey report will need to be forwarded to this agency in order to complete 
the process of reviewing the iivpact of this proposed project on historic properties. The results of 
the investigations will detennine if significant historic properties would be disturbed by this 
project. In addition, if significant remains are located, the data described in the report and the 
archaeologist's conclusions will assist this office in determining measures that must be taken to 
avoid, minimize, or mitigate adverse impacts to historic properties listed, or eligible for listing in 
the National Register of Historic Places. It is the recommend~tion of this office that plans for ~his 
survey be coordinated between the applicant, the consultant hired by the applicant to conduct the 
survey, and this office. 

Because this letter and its contents are a matter of public record, the applicant may be contacted 

by consultants who have knowledge of our recommendations. This should in no way be 

interpreted as an endorsement by this agency. The Society of Professional Archaeologists 

(SOPA) is the national Certifying organization for archaeologists. Upon request, our office can 

supply a listing of archaeologfsts who are SOPA members living or working in Florida. In 

addition, we can provide information on ordering their Directory of Certified Professional 

Archaeologists from them. 

If you have any questions concerning our comments, please do not hesitate to contact us. Your 
interest in protecting Florida's historic properties is appreciated. 

GWP/Jrj · 
.,xc. :Joseph-cS.Hall 

George W. Percy, Director 
Division of Historical Resources 

and 
State Historic Preservation .Officer 
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